
Lappeenranta has promoted municipal citizens to move from private cars to public 
transport by starting in 2011 campaign “Let´s take a bus”. One part of this campaign is that 
people can use bus free of charge in a certain time. Over 200 000 more persons uses now 
public transport than in 2010. 
 

 


